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Subject: LINK wildlife crime papers notice

From: Andy Myles

Sent: 16 February 2015 15:54

To: ian.bray@snh.gov.uk

Cc: Jen Anderson; Eddie Palmer (Scot Badgers); Ian Thomson (ian.thomson@rspb.org.uk); Rea Cris
Subject: LINK wildlife crime papers

Hi lan,

Please find attached copies of the two wildlife crime papers LINK plans to publish on Friday. | am sending these to you
as per the protocols for our grant as SNH are mentioned in the text.

Please note:
The substantive text is now complete.
Minor amendments to finalise the layout are planned.
We will be adding the names of the LINK members who are signed-up as supporting the publication.
We shall furnish you with a copy of our media release in advance. It will be embargoed until 00.01am on

Friday, 20th February, 2015.

I'd be very grateful if you could pass these on to relevant officials in SNH as appropriate, asking that the embargo be
fully respected and that the papers are not distributed until after the embargo has expired — at which stage they will
be on our website as finalised.

If there is anything further | can do to assist, please give me a call.
Cheers,
Andy

Andy Myles

Advocacy Manager
Scottish Environment LINK
andy@scotlink.org

0131 2254345

07834 485 760




